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Comments: This letter expresses my profound opposition to changing the roadless rule in order to allow logging

in the Tongass Forest. While I understand the need to build a prosperous future for Alaskans I believe this future

and prosperity must be built in a sustainable way. Global warming will have a dramatic and consequential impact

on the Alaskan environment and economy, detrimentally affecting average Alaskans. To exacerbate this impact

by opening up logging is irresponsible to present and future generations. Again, I strongly oppose this rule

change and encourage you to look into alternatives for generating growth and development that protect the

economy as well as our climate.


